
Having joined forces with the Virginia Hospital and Healthcare
Association (VHHA), the Readmission Workgroup lead by Robert Lancey,
MD (Sentara Rockingham) is well on their way to enhancing the 2016
VCSQI Readmissions Protocol.  After reviewing the latest trends and
research, the team has begun creating a robust set of recommendations
to reduce readmissions after 30 days.  

Through the group's discussions, several members of VCSQI have
shared their strategies that contributed to their efforts to mitigate 30-day
readmission rates.  This discussion gave birth to an initiative called
"Strategies for Change" where members of VCSQI recorded videos
documenting their strategies for reducing readmission rates.

The first Strategies for Change interview is withRobbin Shifflett, BSN, RC-
BC from the University of Virginia.  
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NEW METRICS AVAILABLE

The following metrics have been updated and
are now available on the Members' Portal. 

ARE YOU ATTENDING THE SPRING VCSQI
QUARTERLY MEETING? 

We are very excited to reconvene in-person
for our upcoming Quarterly Meeting.   This
meeting will be conducted both in-person and
virtually.   How will you attend?   

To date, over 80 members registered to
attend. Approximately 40% will attend in-
person.   

Please register by March 16 to let us know
how you will attend. 

NOT YET A MEMBER OF THE NEW MEMBERS'
PORTAL?  

Visit VCSQI.org.  
Click on Members' Portal on the
menu bar.  
Click Sign Up
Complete short form
Click Submit

It's simple!  Follow these steps:

After your account has been verified,
you will have access to pages/data
restricted to our members. 

The next meeting of the Perfect Care Network  
(AKA - Perfect Care Collaborative) is scheduled
for April 18, 2023, at 5:30PM.  Please contact
Sherri for more information via
Sherri@vcsqi.org. 
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